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Newsletter   Friday 16th December 2022 

 

 

Dear families 
First and foremost, may I take this opportunity to thank you all for 
welcoming me into the fold here at Hope. It seems hardly possible 
that a whole term has gone by already! A huge thank you too for the 
well wishes after I was poorly, and the thoughtful cards and gifts I 
received from so many of you. It was been an absolute pleasure 
serving the Hope community and I look forward to getting stuck back 
in when we return. In the meantime, I speak on behalf of all the staff 
and children when I say farewell and thank you to Mrs Murphy. We 
all wish her the very best as she embarks on her next adventure. 
 
Have a truly wonderful break and I do hope you are all able to enjoy 
the festive period with your families. 
 
With warmest wishes, Mrs Donnelly 
 
Mrs Donnlly  
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A ‘HUGE’ thank you to the ‘Causeway Reveals’ for 
entertaining us on a very cold morning for our last day! 

 
Despite the bitter cold temperature outside,  this 

wonderful band provided a warm welcome and lovely 
atmosphere for all our families, neighbours and staff ! 
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Thank you to ‘Joan’ our 
lovely neighbour for all your 
support this year!  We really 
appreciate it. 

 

We are so pleased to be able to share 
this time with our 3 Ukrainian 
families and we are especially proud 
of how well Yasi, Sofiia and Palina 
are doing!  
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Thank you to our amazing, hardworking Seeds of Hope, PTA 

team, some of them pictured above  
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‘Nativity’ by the Changemakers and Waymakers classes 
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Exciting News!! 
 
Year 4’s, Annabella and Lois have been selected to represent England with their Dance 
team from Dawsons School of Performing Arts at next year’s Dance World Cup in Portugal. 
 

“Go girls - you got this!” 
 
Watch this space !  
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Online Safety over Christmas 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As we reach the Christmas period, I wanted to share 
some key websites that can help you, help your child 
to keep safe. 
Common Sense media-Ultimate guide to TikTok.  
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/articles/parent
s-ultimate-guide-to-tiktok  
 
Topics covered include: What is TikTok?, How safe 
is TikTok?, How does TikTok work?, Is TikTok 
appropriate for kids?, What age is TikTok 
recommended for?, Can kids under 13 use 
TikTok?, How can you make your TikTok account 
private?, How can I use TikTok with my kids?, How 
do you do a duet on TikTok? 

 

 

https://www.commonsensemedia.org/articles/parents-ultimate-guide-to-tiktok
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/articles/parents-ultimate-guide-to-tiktok
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Attendance … 

            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IT IS THE RESPONSIBILITY OF ALL PARENTS/CARERS TO REPORT THEIR CHILD 
ABSENT BY EITHER LEAVING A MESSAGE ON THE DAY ON THE SCHOOL’S 

ANSWERPHONE OR BY EMAILING: 
 

enquiries@hopecommunityschool.org  
 

Please do not email Jill and Della directly as neither work full-time. 
Many thanks for your cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Year reminders … 
 
Just a reminder about the timing that the school gate is open (8:40-8:50am) and that from 
January we will only open both gates at the end of the day.  

mailto:enquiries@hopecommunityschool.org
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 Dates for your diary … 
 
 
 

January 2023 
Tuesday 3rd  Staff Training Day 
Wednesday 4th First day back for pupils 

 
 
 
 
 
 
            
            
            
   
            
            
         

 

Wishing all our families and friends of 
Hope Community School 

a wonderful Christmas and very happy New Year 
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